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September, 2013 

We must be Thankful for the gifts of the Holy Spirit and the promise of eternal life. I would 
like to thank my brother knights for all your patience and help this  year.  
 
This month we will be celebrating our Memorial Mass in honor of the deceased knights of 
our Council on November 20th in St Clarence Church at 7:30pm with our Chaplin Fr. 
McNulty officiating. There will be light refreshments after the Mass. 
 
November 5th is election day, please get out and vote. 
 
This December 7 & 8th we will have the St. Augustine Children Christmas Party.  I urge you 
to join this wonderful event. Set up for the party will be Saturday December 7th at 3:00 PM at 
Saint Joseph Hall at West 14th and Kenilworth, Cleveland, Ohio and the Party will be on 
Sunday in the St. Augustine- St. Joseph Hall at 12:00pm. Please join us at the 10:00am Mass 
with your family and stay for the party. 
 
On December 7th we will be celebrating the Grand Knights Christmas Ball. It will be a time 
to reflect, dance and enjoy the company of our Council’s members and their loved ones. The 
Ball will be at St. Clarence Terrance Room with cocktails at 6:00pm. Please call Grand 
Knight Edward Chavez at 440-282-9521 to make your reservation 
And of course, the Reason for the Christmas Season, the birthday of our Lord And Savior, 
Jesus Christ!! 
 
I wish for all of you a very Merry and Holy Christmas and a safe, prosperous and healthy 
New Year. 

The holiday season is upon us. November is the month of Thanksgiving.. 
There is much to be thankful for in our lives. We need to be thankful for 
our wives, children, families and all those who make our day complete. 
Mostly we need to be thankful to God for all what we are as individuals 

Apostles of Jesus Roof Fund has raised $3254.00 so far. Thanks to Par Farrell, Larry 
Oslowski, Gene Hanzely, Ralph Kearns, Ray Lieb, Par Ryba, Ellen Patton And North Olm-
sted Council 
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IN MEMORAL: 
August Anniversaries: (20113) 
 
William T. Vasey  11/26/63  Sam Aquino   11/30/76 
Hubert T, Patton, PGK 11/01/85  William J. McCrone  11/11/87 
Clare T. Tyler, PGK  11/16/88  Joseph W. Rozek  11/11/89 
Frank J. Kagel   11/23/89  Rev. Peter J. Lenahan  11/17/91 
Andrew J. Radal  11/10/93  Charles J. Szabo  11/16/93 
Arthur G. Schmoyzer  11/27/94  George J. Peterman  11/29/96 
Albert J. Novotny  11/01/00  Maxwell V. Wilson  11/11/01 
Charles J. Deegen Sr.  11/07/02  Donald Boll   11/05/09 
Howard J. Schmieler  11/10/10  Robert C. Schlemmer  11/18/10 
Charles A. Hessing  11/24/10  Joseph Arnold, PGK  11/19/11 
Gerald Howell   11/05/12 
   

Remember all those whom have  died this past year.  

KEEP THE SICK IN OUR PRAYERS: 

 
  Rev. Cornelius J. Murray, Joe Burke, Lou Kaszas,  Gerald Dietrich,  Jean Chokan, Norm Musial’s wife 

Pat,  Ray Babinec’s Brother in Father law Ron Westbrook, Dan Dugan, Kevin Sheehan Mother in-

law Jeanne Yanochao, Shirley Wolfe’s daughter Denise, Carol Senko wife of  Phil, John Cooney, 

Bud Martynowski, And 
 all the Members of our Council who are in need along with all the victim of the wars in the world. 

North Olmsted Knights of Columbus 
 

Chaplin:  Rev Joseph McNulty (216-781-5530)  Grand Knight: Edward Chavez Sr. (440-282-9521) 
Financial Secretary:     Henry Kleinhenz (440-235-0675) 
Narrator”  Editor:   Tom Kilbane (440-933-9964)    

K of C Insurance Agent: John Zajac, Field Agent (440-497-0485 

 
 

Notice  
Please review the names of the Knight and their families members, we would like to know 
those that still need our prayers. So we can keep the list current we will remove any names  
from the list if you do not call Henry Kleinhenz (440-235-0675, or Tom Kilbane  
(440-933-9964). Thank you for helping us. 

Special Notice:   
 
 Please contact Grand Knight Ed Chavez if you 
would like to have a Get Well or Sympathy card 
sent to a Brother Knight or a member of a Brother 
Knight’s Family. The Grand Knight can be reached 
at 440-282-9521. 

Special Notice 
 
Brother Knights, this is a reminder that our Coun-
cil will recite the  Rosary at the wake of a de-
ceased spouse. Please contact the Grand Knight 
Kevin Cornelius at440-871-4020 or the Financial 
Secretary Henry Kleinhenz at 440-235-0675 with 
the necessary information for the Rosary Call 
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ATTEND A MEETING AND WIN! 
Each Month until the end of this year a prize of $10.00 per month will be awarded to the lucky Knight whose name 
is drawn, and is present at the meeting. GOOD LUCK! 
The drawing for Oct, was  for $40.00   
The First meeting in Oct  The winner was Matthew Dingeldein, he was not present 
The second meeting in  Sep The winner was ,            ,was not held at the mailing.                  
The November drawing will be for $.50.00. 
  

 
Request for patrons. 
 
  Brother Knights, For a few months now I have been telling you that the day could come when our Council may 
have to send out a newsletter only every other month due to the cost  We need to find a way to pay the expenses. 
So we can know what is happening every month. The advertising  has been our traditional method, but for years. It 
has been tough to get advertisers and as the space costs more every year to print more pages. For our wonderful 
members that enjoy being members but can’t make it to many meetings, we have to keep them and all of us aware 
of upcoming events, current happenings and the status of recent news and activities. 
  If you have a computer and an email address you could help to decrease our cost by allowing us to send you the 
newsletter by email. There are still many Knights that have an email address but have to have a paper in their 
hands to read the news. Please reconsider and let us send the paper by email.  
  I am sure you have noticed the Patrons that have been helping by sending me $10.00 and showing their names in 
our list. Will all of you please help and send me $10.00 for your patron ad  Checks need to be addressed to KofC 
#4731.Either see me at a meeting or an activity or send the $10.00 to me. Jim Buckley, 27055 Oakwood Circle, 
Apt 110, Olmsted TWP, OH 44138. Please tell the companies placing ads that you saw their ad in our newsletter. 
  Please help before I have to send you a self-addressed envelope to ask you personally. 
  

Remember the Rosary 

 
On the third Wednesday of each month the Rosary will be said in the Terrace Room. All are welcome to attend at 
7:00 P. M. The second meeting of the month  will follow the Rosary. 

Patrons 
 
  Tom Vojtek   Ray Metsch   Gene Hanzely Raymond Lieb  Phil Senko 
 
  Larry Miller   Ray Rowe   Joe j. Burke  Joe T. Burke  Jim Bailey  
 

Clubs for Kids 
The Knight of Columbus Cleveland Chapter collects golf clubs that are no longer used by members and 
their friends. The clubs are cleaned up and cut down and given to the Clubs for Kids program. Brother 
Larry Miller collects the clubs and delivers them to  Garfield Heights Council. If you have any unused 
clubs, balls or bags please bring them to one of our meetings and we will arrange for them to get to Gar-
field Heights Council. 
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.The Knight of Columbus Benefit: 
An adaptation of The Diaries of Adam 

& Eve, written by Mark Twain, was a 
big success. Those in attendance were 
treated to an entertaining play. A long 
with apple pie and ice cream.  This 
event raised $779.00 for the Apostles of 
Jesus Roof fund. 

Fr. Isidor Munishi Says thank you for the donations 

Lecture Speaker: Peggy 

Gerovac, Catholic Diocese of 

Cleveland 

 Topic: Pro Life, 

 

 To contact Peggy 

Web site: 

www.clevelandcatholiccharitie

s.org/prolife 

  

E-mail: 

pmga-

rovac@clevelandcatholicchariti

es.org 
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The new officers for Council 4731 are: 
 

Grand Knight;   Edward Chavez 
Deputy GK: Paul Matheson 
Treasure: Tom Vojtek 
Chancellor: Scott Metsch PFN 
Recorder: Michael Okoniewski  
Inside Guard: Steve Basch 
Outside Guard: Mike Cipriano  
Warder: Ron Glassco 
Advocate: Bill Goellnar 
 

Patrons  
 
Peter Frank  Jerry Nowesnick 
 
Rudy Ch’avez Sr. Ralph Kearns 
 
Edward Ch’avez GK 
 
Tom Kilbane PGK Jim Buckley 
 
John Zajac  Henry Kleinhenz 
 
Scott Bliss  Ron Glassco 
  

 

Jane and Paul Bennett presented a talk on the Catechism of the Catholic Church. 
After Vatican II  the Church present a new catechism developed by the Bishops of the  Catholic 
Church. 

Patrons 
 
 John Samoz  Thomas O’Grady Gerald Buckley  John McQuillen 
 
 Jeff Keeper  Jim Soltis  Jim Sanzi   Kevin Sheehan 
 
 Bill Marquard  Bill Goelnar  Leonard Eifel  
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Visit our WEB SITE at www.kofc4731.org . If you would like to view the NARRATOR on the 
web site and not receive a mailed copy please contact Tom Kilbane, (440-933-9964) tkil-
bane@ameritech.net; or Henry Kleinhenz (440-235-0675). We will be setting up an email delivery to let 
you know when the current NARRATOR  is posted. 

Celebrate Respect Life Month, and Pray the rosary. Forty Days to Life begins September 20th 
and continues through the month of October. 

Our Council will be selling Christmas Magnets again this year. This one of the fund raiser that 
we to raise money for the Councils use, other than charity. Steve Basch  will be in charge of the 
magnets. See Steve at our regular meetings. 

 
St, Brenan’s Holy Name Society & Diocesan Union Lenten Retreat Day 

 
Directed by: Fr. Michael Woost 

 
Saturday March 15, 2014, 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM at St Brendan Church, 4242 Brendan Lane, 

North Olmsted, Oh. Mass will be celebrated at 8:30 AM — Dismissal at 3:00 PM. 
 

Call Charles Hupp @ 440-777-6667 for reservations.  
 

Breakfast after the Mass—Lunch at noon—Free will donations will be accepted 

Grand Knight Ed Chavez Sr. presented a check for 
$2600.00 to North Olmsted Mayor from The 2013 
Measure Up Campaign. This money will help those 
with disabilities. 

Council celebrates Father Joe 
McNulty’s birthday. 
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Store Manager’s 
Tim Russo Water Tower North Olmsted  
Mike Smith Crocker Park, Westlake 
 
 

Giant Eagle 
 

Thanks for your Help with the  
Charity Tickets Sale 
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SETTA TROPHY 
Trophies - Plaques - Awards—Gifts 

Scott Setta 
 

4335 Rocky River Dr.        (216) 671-1660 
Cleveland, Ohio 44135        Fax: 671-1686 
          H(216) 226-5522 

Special Notice: 
The Narrator will be mail via US Mail to members not listed on our email list seven times during the  year.  
( January, March, May, July, August., September, November.) On the other months there will be information 
provide at the monthly meetings or on our council's web site  ( kofc4731.org 

K of C Members receive 10% off 

Kolick’s Jewelers, Inc 
Emerald Square 

Corner Center Ridge & Crocker Rd’s 

440-871-5111 
Family Owned Business For Over 56 Years 

WWW.KOLICKJEWELERS.COM 

ACERTIFIED GEMOLOGIST IN Greater 

Cleveland’s West Side 

MEMBER AMERICAN 

GEM SOCIETY  
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Knights of Columbus 

North Olmsted Council, No 4731 

7425 Willow Woods Drive 

North Olmsted, OH 44070 

Next Meeting: Oct, 2nd  
MEETINGS ARE ON THE FIRST AND THIRD 

WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH AT 7:30 PM 

CALL 440-235-0675 FOR MORE INFORMATION 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
  Nov 1 40 Days for Life  
  Nov 2 4th Degree Fall Exemplification Ceremony 
  Nov    5 Officers Meeting, Class Room St. Clarence 
  Nov 6 Regular Mtg. of Council 4731, 7:30 p.m., Terrace Room St Clarence 
  Nov   12 Kaycee Meeting 
  Nov   20 Memorial Mass 7:30 PM, St. Clarence Church 
  Nov   28 Thanksgiving Day 
  Dec    3 Officers Meeting, Class Room St. Clarence 
  Dec    4 Regular Mtg. of Council 4731, 7:30 p.m., Terrace Room St Clarence 
  Dec    7 Grand Knights Christmas Party 
  Dec    8  St Augustine Children Christmas Party 
  Dec   18 Regular Mtg. of Council 4731, 7:30 p.m., Terrace Room St Clarence 
  Dec   25 Christmas Day 
  Jan     1  New Years Day 
    

RETURN SERVICE REQUESRED 


